SECTION 7.0

EFFECTS FOUND NOT TO BE SIGNIFICANT

7.1 INTRODUCTION/PURPOSE

Section 15128 of the CEQA Guidelines requires that an EIR briefly describe any potential
environmental effects that were determined not to be significant during the initial project scoping
and, therefore, were not discussed in detail in the EIR.

One subject required to be analyzed under CEQA was determined not to be potentialy
significant during Initial Study preparation and during the public scoping period. Therefore, this
environmental issue has not been analyzed in the EIR and has received no further consideration.

7.2 ISSUES FOUND NOT TO BE SIGNIFICANT
Agricultural Resources

Although a portion of the Encina (yellow) off-site pipeline aignment crosses an agricultural area
and traverses its edge, no effects to agricultural resources would result as impacts would be
temporary and agricultural operations would not be significantly interrupted or curtailed as a
result of the proposed project.
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